## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of October 24, 1968.

Members present:- Gerard L. Daigle, Vice-Chairman
Michele S. Parisi
Timothy J. Hannigan

Meeting was called to order by Gerard L. Daigle, Vice-Chairman, at 8:00 P.M.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read by the clerk on a motion made by Parisi and (2) by Hannigan. Vote was unanimous.

Mr. Edward Sawyer informed the board that the Airport Comm. wishes that the board proceed as originally requested for the Zoning Change and the Public Hearing be held as soon as possible. Plans to rescind and rewrite the request have been abandoned, he said. Board will discuss the date of the new Public Hearing with the chairman.

George Morin requested release of \$100.00 on the written approval of the Water Dept. that all work has been satisfactorily completed in Almo Heights Sect.II, Daniel Drive. Action postponed until the next meeting of the board.

Board members held a discussion on the new plans for Hixon and Maple Streets. Proposed new zoning was also discussed.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M.

Hend L. Darille Michel S. Parisi Junothy Harving Holander Beauregers

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Giard, Clerk